
The College of Western Idaho  

Visiting Artist Series welcomes 

Matthew Armstrong 

April 12, 2018—7 p.m.  
Lecture  
Nampa Campus Academic Building, Room 206 
5500 East Opportunity Drive, Nampa 

Reception and Q&A to follow. Free to the public. 
 

April 13, 2018—10 a.m. 

Hands-on workshop 
Nampa Campus Academic Building, Room 206 
5500 East Opportunity Drive, Nampa 

Contact goranfazil@cwidaho.cc to RSVP. 

Materials provided. Free to public on a first-come, first-served basis.  

Matthew Armstrong illustrated the New 
York Times bestseller, “Chronicles of Narnia      
Pop-up”, and “The Return to Narnia” picture 
book. Armstrong also worked for The Walt 
Disney Company for nine years. His comics 
have appeared in the “Flight” series, 
“Explorer”, and “Reality Not Included.” He 
has also worked as a video game developer 
contributing concept art and story games 
such  as “War of the Monsters”, “Warhawk”, 
and “Toy Story 3”.  

5500 E Opportunity Drive 

Nampa, ID 83687 

www.cwidaho.cc 

College of Western Idaho’s Visiting Artist Series is made possible thanks to a grant from the Idaho Commission 

on the Arts, which is supported by the National Endowment for the Arts. 


